
MADISON SCHOOL 

Battle of the Books is here! 

All are welcome to come and watch our students compete!  Teams have been 
studying hard and we are excited to have a great BOB night! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Madison students encouraged to give their best effort on IAR! 

Students had a themed dress up day each day of testing and had other special treats 
within their classrooms.  We handed out green gotcha tickets for those students 
showing exceptional effort and we raffled off two Walmart gift cards! 

 

  

 



Continuing to teach the importance of good attendance! 

Our students continue to be excited to add things to our attendance bulletin board 
(peeps this month) as we encourage each class to have great group attendance.  We 
are also working diligently with our students who are under 90% attendance to 
provide goals, incentives, and special connections to encourage them to improve. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



K-Kids celebrate Earth Day with a special planting! 

Each one of our K-Kids planted a special giant sunflower that they got to take 
home and watch grow! 

   

 

 

 


